
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
      
Operations Department       Memorandum 
 
 
 
TO:   Phil Francis, Director of Operations  
    
FROM: Harry Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
DATE:  13 August 2018 
   
SUBJECT: Recommendation Letter - Western Wayne Skill Center Bid 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to award the Western Wayne Skill 
Center demolition bid to Salenbien Trucking & Excavating at a cost of 
$568,000.00 with a deduct of $18,000.00 for top soil.  Salenbien Trucking & 
Excavating was the second lowest responsible bidder after the deduct for top soil; 
the cost was $550,000.00.  Salenbien has successfully completed two demolition 
projects for Livonia Public Schools at McKinley and Clay. 
 
E.T. Mackenzie Company was the lowest responsible bidder at $559,564.00 with 
a deduct of $16,000.00; total cost $543,564.00 with a difference of $6,436.00.   
 
Below is a list of other vendors that participated in this bid: 
 
E.T. Mackenzie Company  Grand Ledge, MI $543,564.00 
Salenbien Trucking & Excavating Dundee, MI  $550,000.00 
Adamo Demolition Company  Detroit, MI  $645,230.00 
International Construction Inc. Shelby, MI  $672,900.00 
Able Demolition Inc.   Shelby, MI  $832,036.00 
Dore & Associates Contracting Bay City, MI  $719,200.00 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
cc: Karen Oaks 
  Sharon Scott 
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